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Celebration of the Holy Eucharist 

Weekday—Monday through Friday 9:00 AM 

Saturday 5:00PM 

Sunday—8:00 AM, 10:00AM and 12 Noon 

Confessions 

Saturday—4:00—4:45 PM in the church or by appointment 



 

Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask 
them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the 
parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be 
set over the telephone. 
BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  
FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Call for appointment - x131. 
PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Reading for Next Sunday 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading…….…….……Jb 7:1-4,6-7 

Second Reading….........1 Cor 916-19,22-23 

Gospel…………….……........Mk 1:29-39 

 

 

Masses for the Week 
 

Monday January  29th 

Joseph Riccobono 

 

Tuesday –January 30th 

The Living & Deceased Members of the 
Bishop McDonnell Class of June 1952 

 

Wednesday - January 31st 

Norman Gottfried 

 

Thursday,-February 1st 

Robert Valletta 

 

Friday - February 2nd 

William H. Goodman 

 

Saturday - February 3rd 

5pm 

All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 

 

Sunday  February 4th 

8am  

 The Croteau Family 

10 am 

Irena Malinowska 

12pm 

Anthony Marrocco 

 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who are ill. We will list 
them for 4 weeks, and then remove them unless told otherwise. Please note-

due to privacy issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering 
from chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn Vacchio, 
Joseph Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terry Persina, 
Lauren Esposito, Sebastian Williams, Estelle 
Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, Jillian Brown, Virginia 
Butler, Robert J. Heege, Eric Cohen, Kathleen 
Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, Steven Vacchio, Laura 
Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, Robert 
Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray Klyn, Warne 
Family, Michael C. Liotta, Anne Logan, Christine 
Mc Cusker, Dominic Percoco, Laura Positano, De 
Santis Family, Patricia Wowk, Natasha Roucoulet, 
John Roucoulet, John Reynolds, Scott Spencer, 
Marie & Tony Caruana, Veronica Sheridan Cox, 
Wendiann & Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer,  Elizabeth Robitaille, Melanie 
Seibel, Christina Muller, Dina Rajotte, Ethel Naso, 
Valarie and Victor Aurigue, Diana Lyons, James 
DeVivo, Logan Baar, Fred Detweiler, Babies 
Aubrey & Grayson, Linda Pennisi, Jennifer 
Colon,Peter Rodrigues , Jessica Shaffer, Melissa 
Kitching, Brooklyn Gonzalez 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

January 20/21 
 

                                                           Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                    $6,318………..……155 
Mailed Envelopes                    $4,917………….….. 63 
  

Total Collection    $11,235   218 
 

Christmas Giving: 
                                              $26,739                         332 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Living Stewardship ~ Pillar of Formation: When life gets 
you down or you start to feel depressed or despair—turn 
to our God in prayer. Let Him know everything that is 
bothering you and invite Him into your life.     

Parish Office  
Monday  Through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00pm  Friday 9am-1pm 

(631)732-3131 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 
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On the last Sunday of this first month of a new year, I want to mention a few matters briefly and then spend more space 
and time on one matter. 

This weekend, we introduce Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament on Saturday afternoons starting at 4:00 PM. I encour-
age parishioners to join us while the Eucharistic Lord is present on the altar, in the monstrance, to pray in His Presence.  

Just a few weeks ago, we celebrated Christmas, and now that the Christmas season is completed, we have begun listen-
ing to texts at Mass (daily and Sunday) concerning the public ministry of Jesus. I recall here that the early earthly life of 
Jesus included several incidents recorded in Saint Luke’s Gospel – among them the Presentation. In accord with the 
dictates of the law, the Blessed Mother and Saint Joseph brought the Christ Child to the Temple for the purpose of dedi-
cating the Infant to the Lord. We mark this moment liturgically on February 2nd, this year a Friday. The Feast of the 
Lord’s Presentation is also known as Candlemas Day. 

The next day, February 3rd, the church remembers Saint Blaise, Bishop and Martyr. We associate Saint Blaise with a 
Blessing of the Throats. Since it is a Saturday this year, we will offer a Blessing of the Throats after the 5:00 PM Mass 
to any parishioners who would like to receive it. 

A little more than two weeks from now, we begin our yearly Lenten observance on Ash Wednesday. Please see the bul-
letin boards in church for the Ash Wednesday schedule when ashes will be imposed. It begins in the morning when 
Mass is offered at 9:00 AM and closes with a Mass celebrated in the evening at 7:30 PM. In between, ashes are distribut-
ed at services – the first at 12 noon and the second at 4:00 PM. 

And now to the topic which I will treat at greater length. 

From time to time, I have used this space in the weekly bulletin to weigh in on matters financial. And here I am referring 
to our parish finances. I have remarked periodically on the collections fluctuating pretty significantly for a parish of this 
size. We seem to do pretty well on the first weekend of the month with a combination of offerings given in person at 
weekend Masses and electronic giving. Although I point out this pattern first, I want to make clear that we have only a 
pattern – for the first weekend of this month, the collection totaled less than $9,000.00. You may recall that on occa-
sion I have asked for our collections to be $12,000.000 and higher every weekend. This has not occurred. 

We have to do much better with weekend collections. And, thus, I renew my appeal to all parishioners that they give 
generously and sacrificially to Saint Margaret. To use one image, we need all oars in the water at the same time, all 
rowing in the same direction. This has to start now; otherwise, we will fall behind in our payment of bills and we will 
quickly start accruing debt. This is never good for any parish - to take on debt, no matter what its size, too. Debt holds 
parishes back from carrying out their mission and Saint Margaret is no exception. 

Currently, our parish includes many, many parishioners who do not contribute anything to weekend collections. And we 
have many other parishioners who contribute so little to Saint Margaret as to be negligible in the overall financial pic-
ture. We all need to exercise all three parts of stewardship: time, talent and treasure. We neglect the last t to our own 
peril.   

As a pastor, I take seriously my responsibility of caring for the temporal goods of the parish. We do this here by having a 
budget which is lean to the bone. There is no fat in it. And I will not put at risk parish assets which may very well be 
needed in the future for considerations beyond our planning and beyond our control. 

I have requested permission to sell parish property, and I was given the “green light” to pursue this matter unto a favora-
ble outcome. I have been interviewed by the Diocesan Real Estate Board once, I have discussed this matter with our 
parish’s business officer, I have discussed the endeavor with our parish finance committee and with the two parish trus-
tees. Their approval (finance committee and trustees), most importantly, has also been given.  

I will continue to follow the directives for pastors wishing to sell parish property. By the way, I have done this before in 
a previous assignment as Pastor. In that parish, when all the dust settled, a windfall profit well into the millions of dollars 
was realized. The future of that parish is now financially secure.     

Undertaking a sale of parish property is a lengthy, involved process. I promise to keep you informed about all the devel-
opments along the way. 

Until the next time. 

 

Msgr. Batule 
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Exposition of the Blessed     
Sacrament 

For your personal adoration  
and prayers. 

First Thursday  
Thursday February 1 

3:00 - 6:00 pm in the Church 

 

St. Margaret’s  
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereavement 
counseling services are available for those 

who are mourning the loss of their husband or 
wife. All confidential sessions are held on a weekly 

basis and participants need not be St 

. Margaret’s parishioners.For more information 
please contact  

Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053 

 

2023 Tax Statements 
Please call the Parish Center if ;you would like a 

copy of your 2023 tax statement.  Dial 631-732-3131 
ext. 133.  Leave a message with your name, addresss, 
phone number, and your envelope number (if availa-

ble).  The statement will be mailed to you. 

 
CHURCH IN NEED COLLECTION 
The following is a bulletin announcement in both English and Spanish for the “Church in 
Need” collection to be taken on January 28

th
. 

 
The Church in Need 
On January 28, 2024 a collection will be taken for “The Church in Need.”  The monies col-
lected at this time will be shared among three areas of the world where there is particular 
need for help: 
 

Church in Central and Eastern Europe - this collection supports the Church in 
more than 25 countries that struggle to recover from former communist rule. It al-
so aids communities throughout the region that are affected by the war in 
Ukraine. Funds support pastoral care, catechesis, renovations, and seminary for-
mation. Your support restores the Church and builds the future in this region. 
 

The Church in Latin America For many in Latin America and the Caribbean, a ris-
ing secular culture, difficult rural terrain, and a shortage of ministers all present 
obstacles to practicing the faith. Your support for the collection provides lay lead-
ership training, catechesis, priestly and religious formation, and other programs 
to share our Catholic faith with those who long to hear the Good News of Christ. 
 

The Church in Africa – The Solidarity Fund for the Church in Africa supports pasto-
ral projects to build the capacity of the Church and foster lasting peace and rec-
onciliation across a continent often marked by division and tension. Although the 
Church in Africa is growing, many still lack access to basic resources and pasto-
ral care. 

Thank you for your generosity. 
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Hands Needed! 

 
Our Music Ministry is in need of 

someone to assist in placing the words on our screen 
during Mass. All that is required is clicking the next 

screen with one button. Please see Dan, our Music Min-
ister, after Mass or call at 631-732-3131 x117.     

Prayerfully Consider 

  

Save the Date 

St. Margaret’s Blood Drive 

February 20, 2024 

1:00pm—7:00pm 
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We ask parishioners and church-goers 
at Saint Margaret to check the bulletin 
boards in church if they are unsure 
when Second Collections are taken up 
in the parishes of the           Diocese of 
Rockville Centre.  We do not make an-
nouncements during the Church’s lit-
urgies about second    collections. 

 

Heart of the Island     

Council Knights  
of Columbus 

The Knights of Columbus is a membership 
organization founded by Fr. McGivney in 
1882 on the principles of Charity, Unity & 
Fraternity. The members of our local council 
serve in many ministries of the Church. Pro-
spective members call Tom Piderit at 631-
682-8711.  
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Parish Social Ministry 

 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish 

Center during office hours or bring to the box in the rear of the 
Church. 

We are in need of  Shelf Stable Milk, Peanut Butter and 
Jelly, Hearty Soups, Boxed Macaroni and Cheese. 

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

2024 –Twenty Minutes with the Pastor/Director 

January                                          March                                             May 

1/ 7 -Level 3,4&5                          3/10-Level 1&2                               5/ 5– Level 1&2 

1/14-Level 6&7                             3-17-Level 6&7                               5/12-Level 6&7 

1/21-Level 1&2                                                                                      5/19 Level 3,4,&5 

1/28Level 6&7 

 

February                                       April 

2/ 4-Level 3,4&5                            4/ 7-Level 2,3,&4 

2/11-Level 1&2                               4/14-Level 1&2 

2//25-Level 6&7                              4/21-Level 6&7 

New Parishioner?  

Moving out of the parish?  

Kindly fill out the form below—drop it in collection basket 
or mail to Parish Center. It will help us keep our files  

up-to-date and welcome newcomers 

    Name ______________________________________  

Address  ____________________________________  

Town  ______________________________________  

Telephone  __________________________________  

   New Parishioner ___________  Moving  _________   


